
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED VACATION OF A PUBLIC ALLEY

The COUNCIL of the City of Danville, Virginia, will hold
a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, April 5, 2016, at 7pm in
the Council Chambers located on the Fourth Floor of the
Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia, to
consider the following:

The vacation of a public alley located off Pine Street
near the intersection of Jefferson Street, containing
approximately 0.0005 acres, more or less, to the abutting
property owner, Danville Redevelopment and Housing
Authority, at no cost, as shown on a certain preliminary
consolidation plat created by Dewberry, dated November
16, 2015.

Copies of the proposed vacation request may be seen in the
Department of Community Development, 2nd Floor, City Hall.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA

By Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk


